
Premier’s Reading Challenge 2020 
 

It’s time to enter your books onto the PRC website! 
 
All students have been given their PRC login details this week. They have until Friday 28th August to 
add their reading record to the ​Premier’s Reading Challenge website​. Students log into the website and 
go to Student Reading Record. They then add the PRC ID (recorded on their Personal reading Record 
handed out at the beginning of the year either on paper or digitally). 
 
This year due to the change in schooling during Term 2, students are able to add more of their own 
choice books to their reading record.  
 
This means that K - 2 must have read at least 20 books from the challenge list and 10 books of their own 
choice, a total of 30 books.  
 
Year 3 - 6 must have read at least 10 books from the challenge list and can add up to 10 books of their 
own choice, a total of 20 books.  
 
Own choice books​ (books that are not on the PRC and therefore do not have a PRC ID are added in the 
following way: 
 

● First 5 - For your ​NORMAL CHOICE BOOKS​, you will need to enter the title and author of 
your choice book in the "add choice books" section of the website as usual. 

● Second 5 - For your ​BONUS CHOICE BOOKS​,  you will need to add the 2020 Bonus choice 
book records (pictured below) to your reading record. Type in 2020 Bonus in the Enter books 
option. The choices will all load from the 5-6 challenge regardless of the challenge you are 
completing. Visit this ​website ​should you need further instructions 

 
If your child is close to finishing, please ask them to see me for some quick reads to complete the 
challenge. I can be contacted through the school office should you have any questions. 
 
Sarah Cook 
Teacher Librarian 
 

 
 

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html
https://prcsupport.freshdesk.com/support/solutions/articles/24000054175

